ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING

June 10, 2009
5:30 PM

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.

In attendance were: Lee Starnes, Michelle Claytor, Wallace Messer, Trina Sandridge and Rhett Langston. Sarah Massie, Rhonda
Schandevel, Don Frady, Kenny Mull and Scotty Schulhofer were unable to attend.

The minutes from the May 12, 2009, meeting were approved.

Old Business:

None

New Business:

We had our Region 9 meeting on Wednesday, June 10. This meeting was represented by the Haywood County, Asheville,
Jackson County, Buncombe County, Henderson County and Waynesville Parks and Recreation. Everyone shared their
budget problems and solutions.

The summer brochure has been distributed to all of the schools K through 5th grade as well as the racks around town and
the Mountaineer.

We are offering seven different camps this year. These camps are soccer, summer, tennis, volleyball, basketball, environ-
mental, and outdoor adventure.

Tim Plowman has started a new group of senior programs called “ Senior Moments.” It will involve field tripsin fly fishing,
Asheville Tourists baseball games, the Dillard House, and other trips as well.

We reviewed the May monthly report. We particularly noted the $11,000 in program revenue.

We are currently reviewing a strategy for differential rates. At this point we are looking at fee increases as well as offering
different rates for membership at the Waynesville Recreation Center. Program fees, daily rates and rentals will increase as
well,

We received a $20,000 grant from the Waynesville Kiwanis Club for the future Waynesville Skate Park.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:15 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston



